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Thursday 19th March 2020

Dear Parents, 
COVID – 19 UPDATE:  SCHOOL CLOSURES AFTER FRIDAY 20th MARCH 2020
The Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, and his Secretary of State for Education announced last evening that schools in England will be closing their doors to most pupils at the end of the school day on Friday 20th March 2020 until further notice.
This information has been shared and this morning we now await further information but will be providing a service, whilst we are able, to the children of keyworkers and those who are classed as being vulnerable.
At this time we are awaiting clarification as to what constitutes a ‘keyworker’ and ‘vulnerable pupil’ but as soon as this information arrives, I will communicate with you further so that we can prepare for the coming weeks.
School continues as normal for the next two days and the staff will work on preparing a pack of home learning resources for the next two weeks (until the end of term) in the first instance.  We are also exploring the best way to provide work for families over the longer term. 
I would like to thank my fabulous staff team who really are doing everything that they possibly can to keep school enjoyable and calm for your children.  Behind the scenes, they continue to amaze me with their extraordinary level of commitment.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saint Patrick’s is a family community and we will continue to play our part in supporting others and operating with compassion and kindness for all the families at our school. 
I will be in communication with you again later on in the day as I receive further updates.
Meanwhile, try to stay safe and positive.  All our pupils and staff families are in our thoughts and prayers at this challenging time.
Yours sincerely,


Rita E. McLoughlin

Rita E. McLoughlin
Executive Headteacher
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